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 19th November 2019 

  
 
 

Subject: Christmas Festival  
 
Groups: from Nursery to Year 7 
 
 
 
Dear parents,  
 
Christmas is coming and as every year the teachers and pupils are excitedly preparing 
their Christmas shows.  
 
Shortly we will be informing you of costumes and accessories needed by each year 
group for the shows.  
 
Furthermore, we would like to inform you of the dates and times for the festivals: 
  
-Nursery, Reception, Y1 and Y2:13th December 3:30 p.m.(Theatre The English School) 

 

- Y3,Y4, Y5, Y6 and Y7*: 17th December 3:30 p.m. (In the theatre of the other school) 

 

 *The pupils of Year 7 will perform first, in order that when they have finish, the parents 

will be able to leave the theatre if they do not have other children in the primary festival. 

 
Could you please restrict the number of guests per child as the capacity of the theatre 
is limited (2-3 guest per family). 
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
The English School 
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